
Welton Primary School
Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools’ Partnership

“Be safe, Be kind, Be your best”

Executive Head Teacher: Mr J Snell

Head of School: Mr Phil Lyle

Radstock Road, Midsomer Norton, Radstock, BA3 2AG

www.weltonprimaryschool.co.uk

Telephone: 01761 – 413131, Email: office@weltonprimaryschool.co.uk, @SchoolWelton

12th July 2024

Dear Year 6 Parents,

We are pleased to send you your child’s end of year report which you should receive in an envelope today.

We hope you enjoy reading the report and seeing how much your child has achieved. We continue to be so

proud of your children and their positive attitude to school life and learning. As in previous years, effort

grades have also been included as we believe that it is helpful for you to know how much effort your child

puts into each subject area. Our effort grades this year are: 1=Excellent, 2=Good, 3=Satisfactory. We hope

most children put in at least good effort for each curriculum area.

You will also find a print out of your child’s end of Key Stage 2 achievements. These consist of a Teacher

Assessment grade in Writing and Science together with SATs results in Reading, Maths and Grammar,

Punctuation and Spelling.

By law we need to offer you a chance to talk about the report with your child’s current teacher, if you so

wish. If you would like this to happen, please contact the school office. We will then be in touch with you

to arrange a convenient time for a telephone conversation.

With thanks for all your support this year. We really appreciate it and all of us here at Welton would like to

say a big thank you. We also wish you the very best for you and your child as they move up to secondary

school and the next chapter of their lives. We will miss them all!

With kind regards,

Mr J Snell

Head Teacher


